
Up to $150,000 
ATTEMPTED ROBBERY OF USPS 

LETTER CARRIERS

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $150,000 for information leading to the 
arrest and conviction of the suspect(s) who attempted to rob two USPS letter carriers 

at two different locations in the Westport area of Kansas City, MO.

On May 29, 2024, at approximately 5:25 p.m., three Black male suspects approached letter carriers in the 
area of the 200 block of Westport Rd, and the 3900 block of Warwick Blvd, Kansas City, MO. The suspects 

were seen driving in this red 2011 Dodge Charger with the rear passenger window broken. If anyone 
witnessed this vehicle and can identify the passengers, please call the number below.  

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHE ND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 4318555-ROBB
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




